ATTACHMENT 1
ACTIVITIES OF THE Edwards Aquifer Recovery Implementation Program
Senate Bill 3 established the following tasks and deadlines for the Edwards Aquifer Recovery Implementation Program (“EARIP”):

· Create a Steering Committee by September 30, 2007

· Hire a program manager by October 31, 2007

· Enter into a Memorandum of Agreement not later than December 31, 2007

· Appoint an expert Science Subcommittee by December 31, 2007

· The Science Subcommittee must submit to the EARIP Steering Committee initial recommendations and responses to questions outlined in S.B. 3 by December 31, 2008

· Enter into an implementing agreement to develop a program document by December 31, 2009
· Establish a Recharge Facility Subcommittee
· Prepare a program document that may be in the form of a Habitat Conservation Plan and have it executed by EAA, TCEQ, TPWD, TDA, TWDB, and USFWS by September 1, 2012.
The EARIP has completed the first four tasks.  On September 6, 2007, Members of the EARIP convened a Steering Committee composed of twenty-one members.  At its April 10, 2008, meeting, the Steering Committee voted to enlarge the Steering Committee to include the Nueces River Authority, Guadalupe Basin Coalition, San Marcos River Foundation, Regional Clean Air & Water Association and City of Garden Ridge.
At its meeting on November 8, 2007, the Steering Committee approved the hiring of Robert Gulley as the Program Manager.
At its meeting on December 13, 2008, the Steering Committee approved a memorandum of agreement (“MOA”).  USFWS executed the agreement on December 21, 2007.  At its meeting on January 10, 2008, the Steering Committee obtained the requisite signature to make the MOA effective.  Currently, thirty-six stakeholder groups have signed the Memorandum of Agreement.  
At its January 10, 2008 meeting, the Steering Committee appointed a seven member Science Subcommittee.  At its February 14, 2008 meeting, the Steering Committee enlarged the Science Subcommittee membership to 15 based on the recommendations of the original subcommittee members.  The Science Subcommittee is on schedule for providing recommendations to the EARIP on the issues found in section 126.A(k)(1)-(3) by December 31, 2008.  The Steering Committee intends to have independent peer review of the recommendations.

The EARIP has established a Recharge Facility Subcommittee in accordance with S.B. 3 § 1.26A(n) and a Public Outreach Subcommittee.
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